
 
 
 
As a Certified Public Accountant for 20+ years, Sherry limits her accounting 
practice to servicing the tax and accounting needs of  physicians and dentists.  She 
specializes in management advisory services to medical practices.   
 
Sherry has an extensive background in the area of tax preparation for individual 
returns, partnership returns and for corporate tax compliance. She focuses on the 
specialized needs of the medical community.   Along with tax compliance, she 
performs all needed accounting services for medical practices  such as financial 
statement preparation, payroll preparation, projections of income and etc.  In 
addition to these typical accounting services, she has a strong background in the 
area of pension plans for medical practices.  She is there to advise you on  
traditional Defined Contribution Pension Plans and Profit Sharing Plans along with 
SIMPLE-IRA’s,  SEP-IRA’s (Simplified Employee Pension Plans) and Defined 
Benefit Plans.  Sherry has an extensive background in the area of entity selection 
and can guide the client from a tax perspective which entity may be more beneficial 
–  C Corporation, S Corporation, Limited Liability Corporation (LLC), or Sole-
Proprietorship.  She has often consulted in the area of physician income division 
formulas, physician employment contracts and physician  Buy-In/Buy-Out 
Contracts.  
 
Sherry has lectured to groups concerning medical office management on such topics 
as:  Internal Controls in a Medical Practice; Income Division Formulas for 
Physicians; Tax Concerns for Physicians; Cost Containment for Medical Practices; 
Budgeting for a Physician’s Office and etc. 
 
Mrs. Ouzts started the South Carolina Medical Management Association in 1980.  
This organization which trains the Medical Office Manger  began with 7 members 
and now has a  membership today in excess of 200 members.   She is a member of 
Physician's Viewpoint Network which is a National Organization of Medical 
Practice Consultants, and a member of Medical Group Management Association 
(MGMA.)  She is a member of the American Institute of Certified Public 
Accountants and a member of the South Carolina Association of Certified Public 
Accountants.  Sherry was selected to serve on the South Carolina Association of 
Certified Public Accountants’ taxation committee.  This committee is comprised of 
Certified Public Accountants who are recognized leaders in the field of tax 
preparation in the State of South Carolina and serves as a liaison between certified 
public accountants in the State of South Carolina and the IRS and the S. C. 
Department of Revenue. 
 
 
 
  


